
 
 

OUR REF: MCUC 5481/2013 (415802) 

 
 
6 February 2014 
 
 
Mr & Mrs Gary & Helen Hahn 
PO Box 809 
PORT DOUGLAS  QLD  4877 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 

DECISION NOTICE UNDER S 389 SUSTAINABLE PLANNING ACT 
2009:  REQUEST TO EXTEND THE RELEVANT PERIOD 

FOR 18R OCEAN VIEW ROAD, KILLALOE 
 

 
Reference is made to your request to extend the relevant period of 
approval (Council document reference 400916) for the development 
approval of a House on land located at 18R Ocean View Road, Killaloe. 
 
The request was determined under Instrument of Delegation on 
6 February 2014, and the relevant period has been extended for two (2) 
years, up to and including 30 January 2016.  All other provisions of the 
Decision Notice issued on 3 July 2012 remain the same. 
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Decision, please contact 
Susanna Andrews of Council’s Development and Environment Branch on 
telephone number (07) 4099 9456. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
Att 
 


